
Mr. Sa ag Sahagian 
6 Quadrant Road 
Salem, Massachusetts 01970 

Dear ir. Sahagian: 

November 23, 1973 

We gre tly appreciate yo.ur renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$110 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #17412 is enclosed. 

Enclos re 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive irector 


